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Key things you need to know to help your Rangers 
move up into our offer for young women and/or 
adult membership, volunteering 
and leadership 

   Encourage your Rangers to see that their last year as a Ranger is a great chance to start 
investigating new opportunities – there’s a whole host of great things out there for them! 

   Check out pages 26 and 27 of the Rangers’ handbook, You can achieve anything, to 
highlight what is available to those coming to an end of their time as a young member.

   It’s important to communicate that young women can continue as a peer educator or carry 
on with their Queen’s Guide award or Duke of Edinburgh’s Award even after they’ve 
left Rangers.

   Although this is still a time to offer support and guidance, speak to Rangers about how it’s 
also important for them to make their own personal decisions and take a route that works 
best for them. 

   Why don’t you ask your local 18–30s coordinator to visit your unit and explain all the 
exciting opportunities available to young women in Girlguiding? If you can’t fit this in, 
then it’s still a good idea to have an evening for your Rangers to explore those 
opportunities together. 

   Talk through the different routes a young woman could take, whether it’s getting 
involved as a social member, becoming a unit helper, training to be a Girlguiding leader, 
or exploring options and qualifications to help members undertake more outdoor and 
adventurous activities.  

   It is important to explain that as young women, the opportunities they have are not 
restricted and it’s a great time to get involved in many different aspects of Girlguiding.


